The Illinois Respite Coalition

APRIL 2020 NEWSLETTER
WE DO RESPITE, REFERRAL AND MORE:
READ ABOUT IT HERE!

RESPITE ROUNDTABLE

The Illinois Respite Coalition wants to offer
participants of our In-Home Respite Program the
opportunity to get to know other participants.
We will meet virtually through Zoom, which can
be accessed through an app on your smartphone
or via computer. Two sessions will be held: one
for respite care workers and one for families.
Take the survey by clicking on the image to the
right to let us know if you're interested in this bi-
annual roundtable!

QUARANTINE QUESTIONS

Each day during the work week, the IRC is posting
"Quarantine Questions" on our Facebook and Twitter.
Quarantine Questions discusses resources and tips and
tricks for maintaining health and accessing resources.
Please like and follow our Facebook and Twitter in order
see our daily answers and helpful hints! Our social media
can be accessed through our website. Stay tuned to see
the board take on quarantine challenges and host virtual
events.

SHARE YOUR STORIES

The IRC values your story and opinions. Please
share with us any stories about your experience
and time with the IRC thus far. If you like, you
can be featured on our Facebook! Click on the
"G" to the right to tell us your story.

COMING The IRC will be releasing a guide 728
S@@ ’N with more information on resources

available in Illinois! .



https://www.facebook.com/ilrespite/
https://twitter.com/ilrespite
https://forms.gle/PTHbfjRmD1wp3wEo9
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdifUSgyDjOcPuvXNsxe28q4pmOtbQzHphGty7Cy6gTVsGPyQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

